
Ed, 

  

Attached is a copy of notification letter regarding the status of the Eligibility Application for the 

proposed LCRR Compliance - LSL Inventory & Replacement Plan project that you submitted for 

the Ledyard WPCA – Ledyard Center and Gales Ferry System for State Fiscal Year 2025 

DWSRF Intended Use Plan. 

  

Please contact this office with any questions or wish to discuss your project. Thank you for your 

continued interest in the DWSRF program. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Raul 

------------------ 

  

 

RAUL TEJADA 

Environmental Engineer 3 

Drinking Water Section 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Program 

Connecticut Public Health 

Cell: (860) 936-1326 

raul.tejada@ct.gov 
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